Magnifico, Rose

Subject: FW: Committee of the Whole Meeting - November 27
cl
Communication
i i cw: MDAL.&.LI_L?:
From: Ann Tenore [mailto:ann.tenore@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 9:38 AM item: __{

To: Abrams, Jeffrey
Cc: Cardile, Lucy; Carella, Tony
Subject: Fwd: Committee of the Whole Meeting - November 27

Good Morning Jeffrey,
Re: Committee of the Whole Meeting - Nov. 27, Amalfi Crt, York Condominium Association #976.

On behalf of the Chair, Dina Abate and the Board of this Organization, would you please convey this message
to the Major and Member of Council to defer the Amalfi Crt issue to a date in early 2013.

We are a volunteer, part time Board and needed to do our research and present the facts to all 18 Residents.

It is vital that they are made aware of the contents of the document to go before council.

This meeting with the Residents is scheduled for December 11, 2012, then we are into the Christmas Season.
Please confirm that you received this email and all is OK.

Should you have any questions, please contact me:

Ann Tenore

Secretary

Amalfi Crt

York Condominium Association #976

Warm Regards,

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Carella, Tony" <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>
Date: 5 November, 2012 7:31:03 AM EST

To: Ann Tenore <ann.tenore @ gmail.com>

Cc: "Cardile, Lucy" <Lucy.Cardile @vaughan.ca>, "Abrams, Jefirey" <Jeffrey.Abrams @vaughan.ca>
Subject: RE: Committee of the Whole Meeting - November 27

Ann, that is not a problem. If you wish the matter can be deferred til the new year. Please send an e-mail to that

effect, simply requesting a deferral to the new year, to jeffrey. abrams(@vaughan.ca, asking him to convey that
message to the Mayor and Members of Council. Make sure to indicate that you are the chair of the condo

corporation

From: Ann Tenore [ann.tenore@gmail.com)

Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 10:03 PM

To: Carella, Tony

Cc: Cardile, Lucy

Subject: Committee of the Whole Meeting - November 27

Dear Tony,

It seems we are not as in sync as I had hoped.

I did not understand that a deferment meant that it had to have an alternate date and this date is end of
November.



My recollection was that the item would be deferred, until we (the board) were ready to attend and proceed with
the agenda item. It has taken considerable time for a group of volunteer, part-time individuals to do the
research, meet and discuss to reach consensus, then schedule a Residents meeting. The first opportunity for us
to meet with the Residents is December 11.

Although certain residents are clamoring for this to move forward, their expectations are entirely unreasonable,
and without backing. Depending on the tone of the Residents Meeting, We will need to determine next steps.
Under these circumstances, we are not prepared to proceed with the meeting as scheduled on November 27.
We will need to consider a date, likely in the New Year.

Warm Regards,

Ann Tenore

Secretary

Amalfi Crt

York Condominium #976

On 19-10-2012, at 4:25 PM, Carella, Tony wrote:
You are correct. If memory serves the item was deferred to lIate, not early November. Lucy pls check with
Clerks.



